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Rebekah Dickinson - Fyans Creek - 05 April 2023, 08:23 am

From: I

Sent: Wednesday, 5 April 2023 8:23 AM
To: Northern Grampians ERAP Submissions 2023
Subject: VEC submission Option 1 undivided council

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise
the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern

| would like to make a statement of support for option 1 in the recent proposal to divide the northern Grampians
council.

It is important for people to be represented accurately throughout the shire. Option 1 allows for more direct and
genuine connection to local communities to support their needs.

It will also avoid unnecessary boundary alterations, which takes time and money and would take the focus off the
community issues at hand in our current climate.

Kind regards
Rebekah Dickinson

Fyans Creek
3381





